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Note that I have changed the date on which the prohibition against imposing a
preexisting condition begins from 2012 to 2014.  Do you want a different date?

This year, October 15 is the third Tuesday of that month and December 17 is the third
Tuesday of that month.  Since those dates will fall on the weekend in some years,
instead of specifying the dates you could specify the third Tuesday (or different days)
of those two months for the annual open enrollment period.
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